
 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

01.07.2022 

Application for Focal Point Status for IPBES  

The CEO and founding Director of the Green Economics Institute, Miriam Kennet MAIB, MSC Oxon,  

wishes to request to have formal Focal Point Status for the  observer team already accredited Green 

Economics Institute,   for  the IPBES United Nations Process. Her team is  attend  IPBES 9th Session in 

June 2022 in Bonn with a view to enhancing the work of the institute, and also to support the work 

of the IPBES more fully.  

The Green Economics Institute has been accepted and awarded accreditation IPBES.  

The Green Economics Institute will do its utmost to further the aims and to adhere to the practices 

and rules and guidelines of IPBES. 

We do hope you will consider us a worthy observer of IPBES. 

If you require further clarification please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards 

 

Miriam Kennet Founder Director and CEO 

MAIB MSc MCIPS Alumni Committee Mansfield College, University of Oxford and Alumini 

Environmental Change Institute, University of Oxford, Founder of The Green Economics Institute. 

Awarded as one of One World Actions Most influential women.  

Winner of the Honour Award for Green Business by Luxembourgs Government.  

greeneconomicsinstitute@yahoo.com  

00447990590463 
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